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Construction Update: Steveston Interchange Project 

Daytime Pile Driving 

June 2023 

Note: This notice from April 2023 includes this work and we have an update to share. 

As part of the Province of B.C.’s Steveston Interchange Project, 
which will expand the interchange from two to five lanes, crews 
will begin pile driving as part of the construction of the new 
overpass foundations.  

Beginning the week of June 26, pile driving will take place in the 
northwest and northeast quadrants of the Steveston 
Interchange Project for a period of approximately four to six 
weeks. 

Pile driving will start in the northwest quadrant and move to the 
northeast quadrant. There will be an overnight short-term 
closure of Highway 99 when the pile driving crane moves from 
the northwest quadrant to the northeast quadrant. Before the 
closure, a notification with further details will be provided. 

Pile driving will only take place during the day. Nearby residents and pedestrians will hear noise 
during pile driving. Vibration may also be felt in the immediate area where work is taking place. For 
added safety, there will be intermittent stoppages for pedestrians crossing the Steveston Highway 
overpass sidewalk. 

We know that this work can be disruptive, and we appreciate your patience while we build the new 
Steveston Interchange. If you have questions, please email StevestonProject@flatironcorp.com or 
call the construction information phone line (24/7) at 1-888-270-1075. 

http://www.highway99tunnel.ca/
file:///C:/Users/dbrooke/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/RRGVLIJB/highway99tunnelprogram@gov.bc.ca
https://www.highway99tunnel.ca/app/uploads/sites/748/2023/03/SIP-Notification_Ground-Improvements_2023-03-30.pdf
mailto:StevestonProject@flatironcorp.com
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A visual of pile driving being completed with machinery. 

What to Expect  

 

Timing  
> The week of June 26 for 

approximately four to six 
weeks  

>  

 

Hours of Work 
> Daytime activities from 7 

a.m. to 8 p.m.  

 

Traffic 
> Intermittent pedestrian 

stoppages on the Steveston 
Highway overpass sidewalk 

> Flaggers and notification signs 
will be in place to direct 
pedestrians 

 

Impacts/Interruptions  
> Noise and vibration from 

pile driving 
> Noise and dust from 

construction equipment 

 

About the Project  

The new Steveston Interchange is part of the George Massey Tunnel replacement. Opening in 2025, 
the modernized interchange will improve traffic flow, enhance transit operations, and include 
sidewalks and cycling lanes on both sides of the structure for the first time. 

 

http://www.highway99tunnel.ca/
file:///C:/Users/dbrooke/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/RRGVLIJB/highway99tunnelprogram@gov.bc.ca

